
 
 

       Monday, July 29th, 2024 

 

Thank you for taking part in 7th grade boys’ baseball.  We enjoyed 

meeting and working with you over the try-out period.  Unfortunately, we 

are unable to retain all the participants that tried out for the baseball 

program.  

For those athletes that are not listed below there are many clubs 

that offer you the opportunity to further your baseball skills. We 

encourage you to take these opportunities to develop your baseball abilities 

with next year’s try-outs in mind.  Thank you again for all your effort and 

your participation. 

 For the following players that are listed below, congratulations!  You 

have been selected to take part in this upcoming baseball season.  Your 

abilities match the criteria we are looking for in athletes to represent the 

Santan 7th grade boys’ baseball program.  

Your first practice will be Tuesday, July 30th, at 7:00am.  You will 

receive your practice schedule and additional information at your first 

practice. 

Please remember the commitment you agreed to in sportsmanship, 

effort, attitude, and attendance as you now represent the Santan 7th grade 

boys’ baseball program.  We look forward to working with you this upcoming 

season. 

 

       Sincerely, 

       Coach Thomas 

       Coach Fitz 
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